
 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
March 17, 2014 
 

Movie Night at the Library on April 2 
 
The Santa Maria Public Library is pleased to offer the movie Stranger Than Fiction, 
which is rated PG-13.  The film will be screened at 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, April 2, 
2014 in Shepard Hall.   
 
As tax deadlines approach, the library offers a lighthearted reminder for the “season.” 
The comedy/drama is about Harold Crick, an IRS agent who lives his quiet, numbers-
driven existence until he suddenly begins to hear a voice, which only he can hear.  The 
voice narrates his every move.  Harold realizes he is the subject of a story.  When the 
voice begins to speak about his imminent death, Harold must find a way to stop the 
story before it comes to an end.   
 
Seating is limited and is offered on a first come, first served basis. 

 
The Santa Maria Public Library is open Monday through Thursday from 10:00 a.m. to 
8:00 p.m., and Friday through Saturday from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.   The library is 
closed on Sunday. 
 
Questions may be directed to the Reference Desk at 925-0994 ext. 331. 
 
 
Department:     Public Library 
Contact Person:   Joyce Fischer, Reference Library Technician 
Telephone Number:    (805) 925-0994 ext. 331 
E-mail Address:                libraryreference@cityofsantamaria.org 
 
 
 
 


